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Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding officer is Ms 
Eeles and the  deputy safeguarding officer 

is Ms Clarke.  

It is also possible to  express concerns to 
the multi agency safeguarding team 

(MASH)  directly  on 0345 155 1071 or 
email mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk  

Please ensure that your child 
has warm and waterproof  

clothing in school every day! 

Attendance 

Attendance under 96% is a cause for 

concern. 

Oaks—97.92% 

Chestnuts-97.54% 

Sycamores-97.88% 

Redwoods-97.35% 

Whole school– 97.67% 

 

This week in… 

We are asking the children to reflect on their weekly learning. 

 

Acorns and Oaks:   “We were counting with Mrs Seddon and making 
planets with coloured tissue.  Mrs Seddon painted the piano blue and drew 
stars and a moon on it” - Bella 
 
 
Chestnuts:  “We’ve been learning about animals beginning with the letter 
‘a’ like ant and antelope” - Aston 
 
 
Sycamores:   “I really enjoyed writing a poem about puppies”  - Sophie 
 
 
Redwoods:  “This week has been amazing because we have been 
trained by Mel and Sacha (CAP) on how to protect ourselves” - Lexi 
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Diary Dates 

 14th October- Harvest 

assembly at The Avenue Church

– please bring food donations 

for HITS food bank on this day. 

 11th October—KS1 PE festival 

at Bearnes 

 Week beginning 21st October – 

Half term. Returning to school 

on Monday 28th October. 

Awards 

Attendance– Sycamores 

Random Act of Kindness– Anna 

House Cup– Sycamores 
 

  

 

Star Learners 

Acorns– Alaya 

Oaks– Hana  

Chestnuts– Ethan 

Sycamores– May 

Redwoods-Lily S 

Whole School News 
This week we took part in the CAP workshops which have equipped our pupils with strong messages about  their 

safety and rights, they will be able to tell you all about these. 

————— 

 We will be hosting an open morning on 31st October between 9.30 and 11am. We would love to show you what 

we are  doing as a school this year and have you visit the classrooms. Miss Eeles will be sharing the school vision 

and showing families around with the help of the school council. We welcome you all to join us and ask that you 

spread the word about our current pre-school spaces. 

————— 

As we are experiencing some very unpredictable wet weather please ensure the children are 

prepared with coats , jumpers and suitable foot wear. Thank you! 


